
 
 
 
 
 
Langar C of E Primary School    Head Teacher: 
Barnstone Road        Mrs E J Brown   
Langar                                                                                                       
Nottingham  
NG13 9HH          
 
01949 860056 
 
Friday 10th May 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 

 

As you are aware, this year’s Sports Day will take place on Friday 17th May during the 

afternoon. 

 

The event will start at 14:00pm and run through to about 3:15pm. The children will take part in 

a variety of sporting, athletic challenges and traditional races as well as problem solving 

activities. The aim of this event is for everyone to take part and enjoy being active, whilst 

earning points for their house team. 

 

The programme for the event will be as follows: 

 

 

Time  Event 

14:00pm – 14:30pm Traditional running races 

14:30pm – 14:50pm Throwing events 

14:50pm – 15:15pm  Obstacle course 

 

 



You are welcome, as always, to come and support the children for as much or as little of the 

event as you wish. However, we ask all who do to please ensure that you park somewhere 

suitable and give yourself enough time to take a seat, ready for the start of the Sports Day. 

Once the events have been completed, and the event is brought to an end, the children will be 

taken back to their classes in order to get changed. Once this has happened, if you have 

attended Sports Day you can collect your child a little bit early from the same place as usual.  

 

On the day your child will need their P.E kit, a sun hat and sun cream, and a drink 

(preferably in a named plastic bottle). 

 

They are also invited to wear a top in their house colour:  

Booth – Green     Wilberforce – Red     Cadbury – White     Ten Boom – Blue 

 

Please note that seating will be provided on one side of the running track. We ask that you 

stay on that side of the track and do not encourage the children to cross the track at any point. 

We would like to avoid any possible accidents that this could cause, and allow for the smooth 

transition between races and other events. 

 
 
We hope you will support your child on what promises to be an exciting day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Zisaruk-Gibson 
 
  
 
 


